
General Meeting  
of shareholders 
Broadcast in full on the company’s website  
on Tuesday 4 May 2021 at 9.30 am (Paris time)
Due to the exceptional situation related to the Covid-19 pandemic, and in accordance with Decree 

No. 2021-255 of 9 March 2021, the Executive Management decided that the General Meeting of 

Hermès International will take place in closed session, without the physical presence of its share

holders, at the company’s premises in Pantin. 

All information relating to this meeting is available on the company’s website in the “General Meetings” 
section : https://finance.hermes.com/en/general-meetings/.

The procedures for participating in the General Meeting are detailed in the notice of meeting published in the 
Bulletin des Annonces Légales Obligatoires (BALO) on 17 March 2021 and on the above-mentioned website.

We invite shareholders to use the remote voting means made available to them (by mail or online) or by 
giving proxy to the Chairman or to a person of their choice. Shareholders can send their written questions 
as of now, preferably by e-mail (ag2021@hermes.com), by justifying their status as a shareholder. It will not 
be possible to ask questions or propose new resolutions during the General Meeting.

The General Meeting of Hermès International will be broadcast live in full on the company’s website, 

and in replay.

The other documents and information relating to this meeting will be made available to the shareholders 
and will be available for consultation on https://finance.hermes.com/en/general-meetings/, in accordance 
with the applicable laws and regulations, on 13 April 2021.

We invite shareholders to regularly consult the “General Meetings” section on the company’s website which 
will be updated on any regulatory changes and/or recommendations of the Financial Markets Authority 
(AMF) that may occur prior to the General Meeting.
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